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The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:15 P.M.  Also present were  Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, 

treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted with one correction.  The adjourned time was changed to 5:20 P.M. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.   
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. Sandy notified Judy Jones of the Selectmen’s office that the trustees had reduced the town’s allocation to the library for 

2009 by $2,000.  The Selectmen need a written conformation.  Marty will handle this.  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1.  “Summer Time and the Reading is Easy” will be the theme for the summer reading program.  
The next meeting will be May 27, 2009 at 4:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 

 

 


